
Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We regret to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, we will be closing our health 

newsletter effective [Closure Date]. 

We sincerely appreciate your support and loyalty throughout our journey. Your engagement has 

meant the world to us. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


